
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Village of Albion Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on September 

25th, 2023, at 4PM at 35 East Bank Street, Albion NY 14411.  The Public Hearing is for 

an area variance for property located at 33 Goodrich St. Please be advised if a quorum is 

not met, the public hearing will be re-scheduled to September 27th at 4PM, same location 

as above.    

 

September 11, 2023 

Tracy A VanSkiver 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


